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2nd December 2020

COVID-19
TIER 2 RESTRICTIONS IN HERTFORDSHIRE

In view of the latest Government restrictions coming into force today and in accordance with the advice issued by the United Grand Lodge of England, the RW Provincial Grand Master, Paul Gower has exercised his judgement as to whether to allow meetings within the Province of Hertfordshire.
The Provincial Grand Master has accordingly directed that all Lodge meetings in Hertfordshire will be suspended with effect from 12.01am on Thursday 3 December until Monday 4 January 2021.


Yours sincerely and fraternally,
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W Bro Hugh Oram 
Provincial Grand Secretary
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